From: Matthew Goodwin [mailto:m.goodwin@northeastern.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 9:26 AM
To: Duarte, Joseph

Cc: Matt Doorley

Subject: Subrogation Assistance

Dear. Mr Duarte.

I hope this finds you well in the New Year.

My insurance agent Matt Doorley (cc'd) from Doorley Agency, Inc. (http://www.doorleyagency.com/)

suggested | contact you about the following.

My family and | recently (March 2017) moved to East Greenwich. Shortly after taking residence at 70 Kenyon
Ave, on March 23rd, a town snow plow threw snow from the street and damaged my car and house

fence/gate. The police report is attached.

My auto insurer (Travelers) submitted a successful subrogation claim, covered car repairs, and refunded my
deductible.

My home insurer (UPC) covered fence/gate repairs, however, they were unwilling to pursue subrogation
(letter attached) to refund my $1,000 deductible. Matt Doorley suggested you would be a good person to
correspond with to assist in my request that the City of East Greenwich refund this deductible.

Thank you in advance for any help you can provide in this manner.
Best.

Matthew

Matthew S. Goodwin, PhD
Interdisciplinary Associate Professor
Bouvé College of Health Sciences & College of Computer and Information Science

Director, Computational Behavioral Science Lab
Northeastern University

312E Robinson Hall, 360 Huntington Ave
Boston, MA 02115
m.goodwin@northeastern.edu :: 617.373.4192

phi.neu.edu
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Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this communication, including all attachments, is legally
protected information, confidential or proprietary information, or a trade secret intended solely for the use of the
intended recipient. The information may also be subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution, forwarding, or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
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